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On June 7, 2022, a representatives of the Foreign Economic Relations Board of Türkiye  (DEIK)
paid a working visit to the Tbilisi branch of MUSIAD. During the meeting, the sides discussed 
Türkiye    -Georgia economic and trade relations, ways to attract investment in the country and
future plans. The Chairman of the Türkiye -Georgia Business Council of DEIK  and 
International Investors Association Of  Georgia   thanked the Chairman of MUSIAD Tbilisi M.
Ozgur Yücel for their hospitality.
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